
Military Officers Assoc. Of America (MOM) 

PO BOX95755 

Las Vegas, NV 89193-5755 

December 15, 2017 

DearMOAA, 

My name is Ryan. I was one of the privileged AFJROTC Cadets that attended your 

banquet dinner this past September. I would like to say thank you for such a memorable 

night. As a cadet who wants to serve my country as a officer in the USAF as a Firefighter, I 

appreciate everything everyone at MOAA has done for our Country, and for us as future officers. 

The $250.00 scholarship that you generously awarded me will be going to help pay for my 

college tuition/room and board, as I inspire to attend Colorado State University in Fort Collins, 

Colorado. The night of the banquet is one I will never forget. I remember getting in the car and 
telling my mother, "I think that was one of my all time favorite JROTC events I have ever 

attended." I was truly inspired and motivated to pursue a career in the military as a officer. I have 

always known I want to serve my country and my community, the problem was I never knew 

how I wanted to do so. After the MOAA dinner I know I am making the right decision. 

Thank you all for your service and consideration for this award. 

Sincerely,
Ryan 


